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Sustaining and increasing native plants in our landscape is very important.  Having a 

month that is native plant appreciation helps promote this concept to state residents 

that may not be aware of the importance of native plants.  They support insects, 

including pollinators; they maintain native plant biodiversity; they are adapted to the 

climate and often require less water than other non-native plants, and they are 

beautiful.  Please consider making this designation a permanent situation. 


